
Hello, 

 

I'm a landlord in Benton County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. I think it's fine to pay a 

relocation fee in the event of a no-cause eviction, but the price is very high. The fee would be 

difficult for a small landlord like myself to swallow. Perhaps a longer notice time would be a 

suitable alternative as well.  

 

Thank you, 

Katie Carter 

 


